Graminia Flyover Mar. 9-13

Welcome to the Graminia Flyover, a weekly communication from the school to our community.
We hope to provide easier access to important information by sending it directly to your inbox.
Why a Flyover? Because we are the Hawks!

Online Registration/Verification for 2020-2021

Every student needs to be re-registered for next school year through the online system. So far,
65% of students have completed this registration (great work Graminia!), but we need everyone
registered by March 20th. This process allows us to determine the eligibility of bus pass
applicants, the routing of buses, bus pass production and data verification before the summer
break while schools are still operating. Any applications received after the March 20 deadline
may not be processed in time for the first day of school.

For more information, including the registration process for new students and a list of important
registration dates and deadlines, please visit www.psd70.ab.ca/Registration.php.

Kindergarten Registration
If there are still students who need to register in Kindergarten next year, please visit the
registration website or contact the office.

Spellathon
Spellathon starts this week. Look for more information regarding this major fundraiser coming
home on Monday.

Firearm Incident

Today, firearm shots were heard near the school while the students were out on recess. RCMP
were contacted and advised us that students were not in danger. They investigated the
situation, but did not find the source of the shots.

We ask all Graminia residents to please be responsible with firearms in the area of the school,
especially during school days when students may be outside.

If you hear or see anything suspicious or alarming, please contact the Parkland RCMP at
825-220-7267 or your local police. If you wish to remain anonymous, you can contact Crime
Stoppers at 1-800-222-8477 (TIPS), online at www.P3Tips.com (http://www.p3tips.com) or by
using the "P3 Tips" app available through the Apple App or Google Play Store.

Novel Coronavirus Information - Update
As the Coronavirus situation evolves, we have been receiving updates from Alberta Health
Services. To see the latest information, please visit the PSD website on this topic.

Winterball

Starting on March 16th, students in grades 3-6 will be involved in the Winterball program that is
being offered by Alberta Baseball. The primary focus of Winterball is to introduce children to the
fundamentals of baseball in a fun manner that is non-competitive and that provides a positive
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learning experience for all involved. The goals of this program support the curricular objectives
of our Physical Education program.

Ski Club
Thank you for a great year of Ski Club! We had a record turn out and a wonderful year on the
hill. See you next year.

Spring Forward - Time Change
A reminder that clocks “spring ahead” this weekend.

Upcoming Important Dates

Mon., Mar. 9 - Spellathon Fundraiser Starts

Mar. 10-13 - Field Trips to SGCHS for the Freaky Friday Drama Production
Tues. Mar. 17th - Wear Green for St. Patrick’s Day

Wed., Mar. 18 - Bake Sale at Lunch

Fri., Mar. 20 - Report Cards Available Online

Mar 23-27 - Spring Break (No School)



